


U15 Barons: Coach Kelly Page 


Our season went well with a few issues at the end of the season, and some injury’s. 


We just did 2 tournaments - our home one and one out of town as it was difficult to work them in to our league game schedule. Our home tournament was tough because it's difficult to compete against "A" teams when our two teams were not that caliber. 

It seemed like a difficult year for getting home ice time as well and we ended up with two of our games out of town due to having to reschedule and no ice available in town. 
We did fundraise at the beginning of the season and therefore did not have to collect a fee from our players. 

We fundraised enough to cover a tournament fee and two bus trips for our further away games. We also adopted a family at Christmas time and the team brought donations and we used our 50/50 profits from our game near Xmas to fill stockings. 

It was difficult having only 1 goalie for the whole season but helpful to have an AP to use once in awhile. 

 
Submitted by Brandi Ford , Manager  

